October 5, 2024

Jocelyn Carter

CO DRMS

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

RE: JH Sand & Gravel Pit #1 Permit No. M-1979-131"
AR-1 Response to Adequacy Review No. 2

Dear Ms. Carter,

We, Gerald and Norma Korinek, as owners of property formerly within the above referenced
mine permit boundary, do accept the condition of the property as observed on August 21, 2024.
We are the owners of the equipment and are satisfied with the state of the land and extent of

the reclamation performed to date.
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Gerald Korinek Norma Korinek




